
House Political Subdivision Committee 

Chairperson and committee members 

I am writing in support of HB1323 and request a do pass vote. 

It is not the Government’s responsibility to mandate a face covering.  It is an illegal overstep of our 

constitutional freedoms and must be ceased. 

This mandate madness has divided our communities and pitted people against people and people 

against businesses.  Employees are suffering as they work while breathing in their own waste.   

If masks are mandated, the least that should be expected is the people will be give solid proof that a 

mask works.  There is no proof, furthermore there is proof to the contrary and to mandate something 

that is not only unhealthy but dangerous to the wearer’s health will result in liability and lawsuits. 

Vote yes on HB1323 

Thank you for your time and consideration 

 


